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As 2012 comes to a close, we would like to say thank you for your continued support in Darton State College and would like for you to consider making an annual gift to our great college.  

Because of your support, students like Chris Dervan are given the opportunity to gain valuable experiences that will prepare them for their future careers. And, together we will continue to provide Darton students the best education possible and the opportunity for a bright future.

If you would like to make your gift before the end of the year, please call the Darton College Foundation at (229) 317-6595 or make your gift online. 	Comment by Amanda Clements: Link to our Darton Foundation homepage and make it look like a hyperlink in email. 

We wish all of our alumni and friends a safe and happy holiday season! 
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